Flash Traffic #04-02-2023

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Trﬂffic

Number: #04-02-2023
Date:  04/12/2023
Subject: Picnic Well Done

By all accounts, the Perch Base annual picnic last Saturday was a rousing success. The
venue, Peoria Paloma Community Park, met or exceeded expectations. The COB, Don
Robertson and Stan Reinhold get a special “Atta Boy” for their grilling

skills. Nevertheless, everyone contributed to feast and to the picnic’s success. There is
large photo expose on the website. The Perch Base wardroom thanks you all for your
comradeship and we can now start planning for next years picnic.

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a
response.



